
Seeking Basketball Coaches and Student Registration 

 
October is the time we start to build our youth basketball teams for girls and boys in 3-

5th grades. We are currently seeking volunteer coaches and starting Monday will have 
student registration forms in the SUN kiosk. The sooner we have players and coaches in 
place, the sooner we can register our teams and begin practice for the Portland Parks 

and Rec league. If you know of someone interested in coaching, please have them 
contact dmeisenhelter@impactnw.org as soon as possible. 
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